
Substitute Information 

OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH AND SAFETY (OH&S) TRAINING SESSION 
(Updated March 22, 2011) 

All employees of EIPS must attend an Occupational Health and Safety (OH&S) Training 
Session.  If you are a substitute and/or noon hour supervisor, you must attend an OH&S 
training session. Pre-registration is not required but be sure to check this website closer to 
the date/time in the event of a change. 

Location:  Boardroom at EIPS, Central Offices (corner of Wye Rd. & Clover Bar Rd.) 

NEW DATES/TIMES: TBA 

NOON HOUR SUPERVISORS: You can elect to attend a session. If you prefer to view 
the online version at your school then please speak with your Principal. Be advised that 
either method of receiving the training is unpaid time. 

 


